
Dear Alyssa Terteling,  

In response to my letter on December 12, 2022, regarding Perpetua Recourses proposal to hack a 

new road through the national forest in to the Stibnite mine. My question is, did you read my letter? 

I'm totally against your new road proposal into the Stibnite mine. It's not needed and will dump far 

more silt into Johnson Creek then your dumping in now. Your new road proposal will hack across a 

minimum of five creeks that dump in Johnson Creek, to say nothing of what it's going to do to 

Riordan Lake.  

Further more, I feel this entire Stibnite project is nothing more then a scam, that the people of Idaho 

are going to end up paying for. 

I against this entire project. 

Sincerely, 

Jerry Betchan 


